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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Eva Brunner <evasbrunner@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 4:43 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Rail and Trail Project - Choose Option A or B

Hello Capitola City Council Members -  
 
I support the rail and trail project.  I understand that the .7 mile segment through 
Capitola is controversial and confusing to some folks.  I fully support Options A and B.  I 
hope that you do too. The fact that neither option A or B will require funding from the 
City of Capitola.  My preference is option B, but I support option A as well.  
 
I look forward to completion of each segment of the trail over time. I look forward to 
using this section of the trail in the future.  I also look forward to using the train when 
that day comes.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Eva Brunner 
Santa Cruz, CA 
 
 
 
--  
   

Eva Brunner 

Bookkeeping services & consulting 

for small business and non-profit organizations 

Serving Santa Cruz since 1990 


